
From: Cindy Dittbrenner
To: Jessica Simulcik Smith
Subject: Additional info for public comment tonight
Date: Monday, August 08, 2016 12:10:41 PM

Jessica,  I just submitted a Development Code Amendment application with Steve and
 Lucinda that I believe they provided to you so you could include the pdf in the Council packet
 for tonight.  I plan to be there to provide public comment.

In the text of the documents I reference a report the City of Seattle did on the same type of
 amendment I'm proposing to encourage ADU construction.  Since I'm assuming you will give
 them a pdf of the documents I was hoping you could also include the website as a hyperlink
 so they could reference it if desired during the meeting.  The link to the report is:

http://www.seattle.gov/dpd/cs/groups/pan/@pan/documents/web_informational/s010013.pdf

Or you could download the report and just provide that.  I appreciate this!  I'm sorry its so last
 minute!

Cindy Dittbrenner
206-499-4836
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